
We often like to tell our funders 
and supporters about the young 
people we work with, such as why 
we are supporting you, what we  
do and how this has helped you. 
This might be by writing about  
our work together, sharing 
feedback you have given us,  
or sharing a picture of work 
created with your worker. 

WE MAKE SURE THAT THIS IS 
COMPLETELY ANONYMOUS. 
We will never use your real name or say things 
that would let people know who you are. 
Your worker will ask you first before sharing 
anything you have created together.

WHO DO WE SHARE THIS WITH?
We share stories within our team – often during 
team meetings – about the work we do with the 
young people we support. This enables us to: 

•	•	 support each other and learn new skills 

•	•	 get ideas of how we can work better or 
engage other young people.

We like to share stories with other members 
of Railway Children staff who work in our 
fundraising department as this helps them 
understand the work we do and why it’s 
important. 

This helps them to write applications for more 
funding so we can work with more young 
people like you. 

We also share stories with our funders (like 
Children in Need, The National Lottery) so they 
can understand what we did with the funding 
we received and how we used it to help young 
people. This might be within a meeting or in a 
written report. 

We might also share information or stories with 
our supporters and members of the public 
to better explain the support we offer and 
encourage more young people to access our 
support. Examples of this might be sharing 
stories on social media, on leaflets or on our 
website. 

SHARING INFORMATION ABOUT 
YOU AND YOUR EXPERIENCE 
WITH RAILWAY CHILDREN

Please tick the boxes over the page 
to let us know if you agree and are happy 
for us to share examples of the work we 
do together. You can also use the box at 
the end of the page to share any rules you 
have about how and with whom we can 
share this information. 
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If you selected YES above

If you’re happy with your selection above and the information in this leaflet, please sign below.  
If you are under 18, a parent or guardian will also need to sign.

Yes, you can share and talk about the work my worker and I do at Railway Children 

On social media: In reports: Communicating 
with the public:

Facebook To funders Railway Children 
website

No, you cannot share or talk about the work my worker and I do at Railway Children

X

LinkedIn

Instagram To the public

Internal only 
(Railway Children staff)

Email

Printed material

Signature

Parent/guardian signature

Name

Parent/guardian name

Date

Date

Please tell us about anything you do not wish to be shared about you, or anything in 
particular you would like us to include:
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